
Newsletter 

Summer Term 2021 

Invoices 

Invoices are to be paid upon receipt. Late charges (5%)  will be ap-

plied after the 9th of the month.   

Learning themes 

We follow the children's interest and are learning about farm 

animals and dinosaurs and the celebrations through the year 

Please name all your child’s items and send hats 

for summer. 

Dell Cottage t-shirts and jumpers 

T- shirts £6.50 (red, navy, baby pink,  

hot pink)  jumpers £11.00  (red or navy)   

 Proposed diary/event dates  

•  Easter Fun day: Cancelled  

• Summer Trip:  July 17th , to be confirmed 

• Nursery Photos: Mon 25th October 

• Halloween: 29th October, to be confirmed 

• Christmas Play: December 20th, to be  con-

firmed 

 

April: Noah B , Mark B, Harry G, Skyla,        

Millie, Jacob 

May: Ayla, Sophia, Imogen, Ethan R,        

Catriona, Hugo 

June: Rupert, Florence B, Poppy, Elsie, Noah S, 

Rupert S, Billy 

July : Harry S, Evan, Jackson, Maxi, Dylan, 

Covid Update 

We are continuing to follow government advice. 

All measures and guidance are undertaken to keep 

everyone safe. e.g.  room bubbles, extra hand 

washing stations, deep cleansing. Parents are 

asked not to gather in the parking area. Masks are 

to be worn on drop off and collection. We shall be 

using the garden more with the good weather. 

 

Nursery News 

EYFS: New EYFS coming Sept 21. Tapestry will look 

different, more onus on personal judgement from staff. 

Outside areas:  Please be considerate of how you park 

in the driveway, we are very busy so please be patient. 

Make sure the gates are closed properly and securely 

locked at all times.  

Garden: New bark has been laid in all 

areas of the garden and  looks great. 

We are looking into having the driveway 

re surfaced in the near future. 

Holidays: As things open up, please   

remember its 4 weeks notice to book your holiday at 

1/2 fees for two weeks of your sessions. 

Website: Our website is updated regularly and  now 

you can find  all our policies on there. Newsletters will 

also be available to view on line.                               

www.dell-cottage.co.uk 

Don’t forget our  facebook page also has new photos 

posted each week. 

Staff News 

 Mandy Rodgers, who you all know   

from Twinkletoes, has now joined our 

team as a member of staff. 

Lucy  Eaton is continuing her                     

apprenticeship with us.   

All staff are continuing to keep        

updated with their training courses virtually. 

Due to the amount  of children attending, we 

will be  supplying sun cream for all children as 

needed. We will use Nivea spray factor 50. If your child 

has a different specific requirement then let us know. 


